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Parents should be allowed to chose the school their children attend.  Actually parents 

around the country are pulling their kids out of public schools and choosing charter, 

home or private schools.  Charter schools are very popular and a great alternative to 

traditional public schools while keeping the money in the district.  If you restrict 

charter schools in anyway you could lose more enrollment. This is a bad idea and a 

bad bill.   


